
 
 

   
   

News Story - Teddy Bear Picnic  
 

This week was our ‘teddy bear picnic’. 
Parents we’re invited to join and see 
first-hand who their child play with at 
the nursery and what exciting activities 
they get up to.  
 
Parents of pre-school children were 
invited in on Monday afternoon.  
 
Children were encouraged to bring in 
their teddy bear which they had with 
them during snack time. Children 
enjoyed their picnic snack on the 
carpet with their parents and teddy 
bear.  
 
“I have a picnic at the park.” 

 
“My mummy takes me for a picnic!” 
 
“I like it when my mummy comes to 
nursery.”  
 
Toddler parents were invited to join 
us the following day.  
 
Children were so excited to have their 
mummy’s come into nursery.  
 
Toddlers enjoyed their picnic snack as 
well as role playing picnic with their 
mummy’s in the home corner. 

 
 
 
 


